BOARD OF TRADE



July 22, 1958

Thomas H. Raddall Liverpool, N.S.

Dear Mr. Raddall:

The Downtown Merchants of Halifax appreciated very much the interesting presentation of Barrington Street which appeared in the June 7 issue of MacLeans Magazine. At a meeting today I was asked to convey to you the appreciation of the Merchants of Halifax for the excellent presentation. We have had quite a number of comments and the flavour and personality of Barrington Street has been very well expressed in the most interesting fashion. Thank you very much.

Yours very sincerely,

KENNETH A. ROSS GENERAL MANAGER

KAR:mjh

July 22, 1958

Mr. Ralph Allen
Editor
MacLeans Magazine
481 University Avenue
Toronto 2, Ontario

Dear Mr. Allen:

At a meeting of the Downtown Merchants Section of the Halifax Board of Trade held today, I was instructed to write to you to express our appreciation for the excellent article on Barrington Street which appeared in the June 7 issue of MacLeans. The story was well written by Mr. Raddall and I am sure gives the Street and our City very favorable publicity.

Yours very sincerely,

KENNETH A. ROSS GENERAL MANAGER